Our Ref: DRU/LHP

9th March 2022



Pilton Community College Chaddiford Lane Barnstaple EX31 1RB T: 01271 374381 E: admin@pilton.college W: piltoncollege.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

We are delighted that you have chosen Pilton Community College for your child's secondary education and are very much looking forward to welcoming your child in September. We hope that the time they spend here will be both happy and successful and that they will leave school as confident, responsible young adults, ready to face the challenges that the world has to offer.

Starting secondary school is exciting but can be daunting for some students and parents. We therefore have a number of events planned to help prepare you and your child for secondary school and to ensure a smooth transition from Year 6 to Year 7. Between now and September we will be in regular communication with primary schools, and members of the Year 7 team will be making primary school visits during the summer term to meet students and give them information about the Pilton community.

We will send you more information/dates shortly regarding the following:

- Welcome pack, information and key documents April
- Welcome to Pilton Parents' Evening May
- Primary visits May/June
- Intake Days June/July
- Meet the Tutor Parents' Evening July

We would like to learn more about your child so if you click on the link below it will take you to a short questionnaire for you to complete together:-

https://forms.office.com/r/RbQGsj8Q4m

If there is anything in particular you feel we need to know at this early stage, please contact:

- Keely Druce Head of Year 7 (email: kdruce@pilton.college)
- Matthew Hunt Assistant Head of Year 7 (email: mhunt@pilton.college)
- Louise Powell Pupil Service Administrator Transition (email: transition@pilton.college)

We look forward to meeting you and your child. If you have any queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Kind regards

Graham Hill Headteacher



11/2/18: